
GRANITE	ELEMENTARY	SCHOOL	COMMUNITY	COUNCIL	

MEETING	NOTES:		MARCH	26,	2018	

	

ATTENDEES:		Ronnie	Mulqueen,	Katie	Dahle,	Misti	Milner,	Kelly	Frye,	Tami	Bergen,	Laura	Carrera,	
Danielle	Pitcher,	Terri	Petersen,	and	Tiffany	Smith	

WELCOME:		Ronnie	welcomed	the	group	and	the	meeting	began	at	4:15.					

MINUTES	FROM	PREVIOUS	MEETING:		The	group	reviewed	the	meeting	minutes	from	the	February	
meeting	and	they	were	approved.	

2018/2019	LAND	TRUST	PLAN	&	APPROVAL:		The	group	reviewed	the	proposed	2018	/	2019	Land	Trust	
Plan	and	it	was	unanimously	approved.	

2018/2019	CSIP	/	MTSS	PLAN	DISCUSSION:		The	group	reviewed	the	CSIP	/	MTSS	goals	for	next	school	
year.		The	goals	/	focus	are	similar	to	the	Land	Trust	goals	and	also	include	behavioral	and	grit-related	
emphasis.	

STAFFING	FOR	NEXT	SCHOOL	YEAR:		Granite	was	allocated	one	half	of	a	FTE	less	than	last	year,	which	
resulted	in	making	some	changes.			

• Next	year,	1st	grade	will	be	tought	by	Petersen	&	DiPietro	as	full-time	teachers.		Mrs.	Gleave	will	
work	as	a	part-time	teacher	in	the	morning	and	her	students	will	be	split	between	Petersen	&	
DiPietro	in	the	afternoon.	

• Mrs.	Genesi	and	Mrs.	Oliverson	will	be	splitting	up	Kindergarten.		One	will	teach	AM	and	one	will	
teach	PM.	

• Mrs.	Zarbock	(4th	grade)	will	be	retiring	and	Ronnie	hired	her	replacement	today.	
• We	will	send	a	letter	to	3rd	grade	parents	explaining	what	the	multi-grade	for	3rd/4th	grade	is	and	

how	it	works.		Last	year,	a	lot	of	parents	were	confused	and	did	not	know	what	the	multi-grade	
was	and	why	their	student	was	chosen	for	the	multi-grade	class.	

PARENT	NIGHT:		We	will	be	hosting	a	STEAM	night	on	May	15th.		We	will	plan	to	have	an	art	auction	and	
have	7	different	stations	that	are	STEAM-related	activities	for	families	to	do.		Come	with	ideas	for	our	
next	meeting.	

	

NEXT	MEETING:		April	16,	2018	at	4:15	p.m.	

	

The	meeting	adjourned	at	5:00	p.m.	

	


